SOUTHWESTERN HILLS GENERAL MEETING
October 4, 2023


Neighbors, 
      We had seventy-seven people attend our sponsored Mayors' Forum.  Candidates addressed all of your questions in this very important upcoming election. Thank you, Connie Boesen. Denver Foote and Josh Mandelbaum. VOTE!!! 
     Other attendees included Ben Page (Park and Recreation), Dana Winget (Police Chief), Joe Gatto (City Council) and Carl Voss (City Council). Our neighborhood resident, Chris Hensley, gave an overview of the airport expansion cost that will also be on the election ballot. 
      Councilman Carl Voss has been in contact with city officials about the resurfacing project on Park Ave. from SW 37th-SW 42nd starting this Monday (10/9). He is keeping us informed with this information from officials....
The entire roadway will be closed during work. Residents that live within the work zone will have access but could be delayed temporarily by machinery or trucks, temporarily is not defined. It will reopen when workers are not on site, but we will be very rough and have a 2" drop until completed. The total project should be less than 2 weeks depending on the weather.
Just hoping to get it done!!  
     Our next general meeting will be November 15th at Brody. We'll address more issues.  We also have monthly Board meetings where you may present any neighborhood concerns. Don't forget your website  swhna.com  or Facebook. 

Always working for the neighborhood, 
SWHNA  Board
515-288-0764

